
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2005\aug\an329-2005.doc  

12 PARKS SIGNAGE IMPROVEMENTS PHASE II (AN 329-2005) 
 
A quote of £14,765 from Specialist Contractor, Forbes & Co. has been received for the manufacture 
and erection of Parks and Cemeteries signboards. 
 
It is proposed to replace existing boards which are showing signs of decay with more modern 
signboards which are visually and functionally superior and easier to manage.  Phase II programme 
includes Balgay Cemetery and Hill, Victoria Park and completion of Fairmuir Park and other parks in 
the City. 
 
It is recommended that the quote from Forbes & Co. be accepted noting that this will ensure continuity 
of design. 
 
This expenditure of £14,765 will be met from the Quality of Life funding in 2005/06. 
 


